
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/13/2014 12:52:40 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Scheduling 

Ken 

The 29th is bad for Nick as he has an out of town commitment, but here are three options: 

Monday May 19 afternoon 

Monday June 2 

Wednesday June 4 

Tuesday June 3 could work if it's the only possibility. 

Will any of these work for you and Denise? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0265946 
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